
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
21 September 2023 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 

3 week update meeting – 29 September 2023 
 
We would like to offer our apologies as the virtual meeting originally scheduled 
for Friday 29th September 2023 at 10.00am is no longer possible.  We apologise 
for any inconvenience this may cause.  
 
Instead we would like to offer a face to face, onsite 3 week catch up meeting for 
all year 12/ New parents who are able to attend on Friday 29th September 2023 
at 14.00pm.  
  
If you would like to attend the Friday meeting onsite at MHC at 14.00pm, please 
do e-mail Melanie Lee in admin on leem@moorhouseschool.co.uk,  to confirm 
attendance, to enable us to make arrangements for refreshments. 
 
If you are unable to attend, but would like to have a conversation with either Mrs 
van Niekerk or Mr L-Davis via a virtual meeting, please do e-mail Mrs van Niekerk 
or Mr L-Davis direct and they will be more than happy to arrange a virtual 
meeting/ telephone catch up at a time convenient. 
 
We look forward to seeing all parents at the 3 week catch up meeting on Friday 
29th September 2023 at 14.00pm. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Madeleine van Niekerk  
 
Deputy Head Teacher 
Email: van-niekerkm@moorhouseschool.co.uk 
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